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Ms.  Nancy Harris,

32-Veronicca Street,
New York 11706
April 22, 2012
Mr. John Smith,
563, Amityville,
New York 11701

Dear Mr. Smith,

I would like to congratulate you for passing the licensure examination for nurses. I read you name on the list posted on internet. My heartiest good wishes to you for the super performance! I still remember when we were young children playing around the neighbourhood. Those were so relaxed days when we had no problems and thought of nothing but playing. Now, we are all adults and about to start our own careers in our chosen field.

Congratulations to you my dear friend! You truly deserve this success in life. I am sure that you will do good job. You are a very caring and patient person by nature and you’ll be a very good nurse. I hope we could meet sometime soon to catch up on stories and celebrate your success. 
Warm Regards,

Ms. Nancy Harris
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